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Dear sirs,
I would like to make some comments on the effect that Rampion will have on the traffic around the A272 and
Kent Street.
So far we have not seen a traffic management plan from Rampion regarding numbers of vehicles which is one
of the major concerns which will affect everyone in and around Cowfold and most important for my household
the impact on Kent Street.
I can easily visualise the impact of the number of Rampion vehicles trying to access the proposed site at
Oakendene and the disruption this will cause especially at peak times. The current traffic already gets backed up
from Cowfold to Kent Street and with the proposed house building in Burgess Hill and in the villages around
Horsham this position will become a lot worse by the time the proposed construction begins in several years
time, not to mention the impact on air pollution which I understand is already an issue. The problem of
congestion due to backing up from the two roundabouts in Cowfold could be limited if the proposed site was
situated further towards Bolney at Wineham Lane for example.
Apart from the effect on traffic the whole issue of Rampion siting their sub station on the corner of a country
single track lane and a overly congested A road seems ludicrous and so out of keeping with the environment
that we as locals treasure, but are now being caused stress and anxiety about our futures in this area.

Kind regards

Mr R Finley

Sent from my iPad
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